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As the school year comes to a close, I want to
take a moment to express my gratitude for
your continued support and engagement with
our Dundas Central community. Your
contributions – whether through volunteering
at Pizza Day, donating resources towards the
basket raffle, purchasing Spirit Wear, or simply
attending events like Trivia Night – have made
a real difference in the lives of our students.
We are thrilled to announce that, with your
support, the council has successfully raised
$4,997.56 towards our playground and music
program.

We had an outstanding year on the school council. If
you're interested in learning more about our
achievements, please visit the following link

for further details: http://surl.li/hiqor.
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Save the date! We're excited to
announce that Trivia Night at The

Shed will be held on 
Oct. 24, 2023 at 7 p.m. 

Mabel's Labels fundraiser is back.
Simply order your personalized

labels online and DC gets 20% back
on every purchase! 

Trivia Night Returns! Mabel's Labels

We're proud of what we've achieved this
year, but there's still much more to do. To
achieve our goals, we need your support.
Consider becoming a part of our volunteer
team! Whether you prefer contributing to
one-time events, short-term projects, or
ongoing roles, our council offers a variety of
options that align with your availability and
interests. If you're interested in joining us,
please get in touch with Katherine Scarrow
at katherine.scarrow@gmail.com.
Together, let's make a difference in our
school community!

E V E N T  A L E R T
T R I V I A  N I G H T  -

T U E S D A Y  O C T  2 4  2 0 2 3

VOLUNTEERS WANTED
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Calling all hockey
enthusiasts! Mark
your calendars for
Thursday, Jan. 25,
2024 as we host

our first DC X
Blues Night!



Stay tuned for

more details.






